### STATE OF MARYLAND

WILLIAM DONALD SCHAEFER
Governor

WILLIAM A. FOGLE, JR. Secretary

JOSEPH M. ROGGENKAMP Commissioner



Department of Licensing and Regulation
Division of Occupational and Professional Licensing
OCCUPATIONAL AND PROFESSIONAL
LICENSING BOARDS

ROOM 902 501 ST. PAUL PLACE BALTIMORE, MARYLAND 21202-2272 (301)333-6322

March 20, 1987

Syed Imran Arif 2617 Nemo Court Bowie, MD 20716

Dear Applicant:

At its business meeting on March 18, 1987, the Maryland Architectural Registration Board approved your application for the Architectural Registration Examination. You will be scheduled for the next examination, which is June 15-18, 1987.

General information regarding the examination will be sent to you in May 1987.

Sincerely,

Carlette R. Allen

Administrative Secretary

Maryland Architectural Registration Board

#### **AUTHORIZATION TO TEST**

The Chauncey Group International Ltd.
ARE Operations
PO Box 6542
Princeton, NJ 08540



RONALD A ARIF 55 BARRETT ROAD # 843 BEREA, OH 44017-1657 UNITED STATES OF AMERICA Issue Date:

9/29/2003

Candidate ID Number:

00125019

**Board of Architecture:** 

MARYLAND

#### Dear Candidate:

You are eligible to take the divisions of the computer-based Architect Registration Examination that are listed below. You must take the examination during the period indicated below for <u>each</u> division. To make an appointment, please call the Prometric Candidate Service Call Center (CSCC) at 1-800-479-6215. You will be asked for the Candidate Identification Number printed at the top of this form.

Please note, if you pay for the appointment with a credit card you will be charged at the time you schedule your appointment. You must pay for the appointment when you call using a credit card. If you wish to pay by check or money order, you must purchase a voucher from the Chauncey Group by using the voucher request form in the ARE Guidelines. Please note: all payments are non-refundable. Regardless of your method of payment, it will remain valid one year from the first date you contact Prometric and schedule an appointment for each test.

For each division listed below, write your appointment confirmation number (needed if you later have questions or have to cancel/reschedule your appointment), and the date and time of your appointment. On the reverse side of this letter, write the address and directions to the test center, and the Prometric representative's name.

On the day of your examination, you must arrive at the test center thirty minutes before your scheduled appointment to complete the admission procedures required before testing begins. Please bring this form with you to the test center. To be admitted to the examination, you must bring one form of valid identification (your ID must have a recent photograph and your signature). Please refer to page 16 of the ARE Guidelines for more specific identification requirements. The name on the photo identification must match the name that appears on this Authorization to Test. If the name on this Authorization to Test does not match your name on the signed photo identification that you will be using at the test center, please contact the board of architecture where you applied for registration.

If you do not show up or fail to reschedule your ARE appointment by 12 noon EST of the third business day prior to your scheduled appointment, you will forfeit your testing fee and will be required to pay another testing fee in order to test. If the valid period for a division has expired, you must contact your board of architecture. Upon approval from the board of architecture a new Authorization to Test will be sent to you.

	Test Type Description	Valid From / To	Confirmation #	Appointment Date / Time
PD	Pre-Design	4/1/1999 - 12/31/2099		
GS	General Structures	4/1/1999 - 12/31/2099		
LF	Lateral Forces	4/1/1999 - 12/31/2099		
ME	Mechanical and Electrical Systems	4/1/1999 - 12/31/2099		
MM	Materials and Methods	4/1/1999 - 12/31/2099		
CD	Construction Documents and Services	4/1/1999 - 12/31/2099		
SP	Site Planning	7/22/1997 - 12/31/2099		
BP	Building Planning	7/22/1997 - 12/31/2099		
BT	Building Technology	7/22/1997 - 12/31/2099		



## University of Houston

Central Campus Houston, Texas 77004

Office of the Chancellor

May 14, 1983

Dear Graduate:

I extend my personal congratulations to you on the occasion of your graduation. This is a significant event in your life and one of which you can be justifiably proud.

Graduation ceremonies are called commencements and for good reason. A commencement is a beginning and your graduation from the University of Houston marks the beginning of a new era in your life and of a new relationship between you and your alma mater.

In coming years I hope you will retain a formal tie to the university through active participation in alumni activities, those sponsored by the university, and those sponsored by your college. I also hope you will give of your time and energy to support the continuing growth of this institution. Most of all, I hope that you will look upon the education that you have received here not as an end in itself but as a foundation for continuing personal and professional growth.

I am sure that you and your family have made many sacrifices in order to obtain your degree, and I assure you that all the time and effort have been well spent. Please accept my best wishes for your personal and professional future. We invite you to return to the campus often.

Sincerely,

Hugh Walker

Interim Chancellor

HW/kk



# University of Houston

Central Campus Houston, Texas 77004

College of Architecture

14 May 1983

Dear Architecture Graduate:

Congratulations on reaching a most important step in your development to becoming an architect. I believe that the time you have spent at the University of Houston in the College of Architecture has provided you with a number of creative opportunities in what is one of the most exciting programs in the country today.

As you now move on to other pursuits in the field of architecture, either into practice or on to graduate study, I hope you will reflect on your time and education here and maintain the high spirit of excellence in design that we have tried to instill in all of you.

In closing, I appreciate your efforts and achievements while you have been a student of the College and believe that your continued success will be something we can look toward with pride. I would request that you continue to think of the College in the future and remain supportive of our programs as you go forward in your chosen profession.

Best wishes for success in all endeavors,

William / Jenkins, FAIA Dean, Jollege of Architecture

# THE CATHOLIC UNIVERSITY OF AMERICA WASHINGTON D.C. 20064

SCHOOL OF ENGINEERING AND ARCHITECTURE, OFFICE OF THE DEAN 202 635-5160

March 10, 1987

Mr. Syed Imran Arif 2617 Nemo Court Bowie, MD 20716

Dear Mr. Arif:

An examination of your records has been completed and I am pleased to inform you that you have been accepted for graduate studies in the School of Engineering and Architecture.

Your admission is applicable to our Master's program in Construction Management. This program leads to the degree Master of Science in Engineering. If you have any questions concerning your program I suggest that you contact your department chairman, Dr. Timothy Kao. The telephone number for the Department of Civil Engineering is 635-5163.

Continuous enrollment is required of all students enrolled in programs leading to degrees unless an authorized leave of absence has been granted. Failure to maintain continuous enrollment or to obtain an official leave of absence is considered to be evidence that the student has withdrawn from the University.

Best wishes for every success in your graduate studies.

Sincerely,

Dean (

cc: Dr. Timothy Kao



### THE CATHOLIC UNIVERSITY OF AMERICA

School of Engineering and Architecture
Office of the Dean
Washington, DC 20064
202-319-5160
Fax 202-319-4499

February 26, 1991

Mr. Ron Arif 2710 South Joyce St., Arlington, VA 22202

Dear Mr. Arif:

At your request, your admission into graduate studies in the Department of Civil Engineering has been reinstated for the Fall, 1991 semester. If you have any questions concerning your program I suggest that you contact your department chairman, Dr. Timothy Kao.

Sincerely,

John J. McCoy

Dean

JJM/img

cc: Dr. Timothy Kao

# THE CATHOLIC UNIVERSITY OF AMERICA WASHINGTON D.C. 20064

SCHOOL OF ENGINEERING AND ARCHITECTURE, OFFICE OF THE DEAN 202 635-5160

August 17, 1987

Mr. Syed Imran Arif 2617 Nemo Court Bowie, MD 20716

Dear Mr. Arif:

Upon the recommendation of your department chairman, Dr. Timothy Kao, your admission into graduate studies in the Construction Management has been posponed until Fall, 1988.

Sincerely,

Andrew G. Favret

Dean

AGF/img

cc: Dr. Timothy Kao